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ONCWPFS

1) It appears that the intended 
location of the FCC ID label is on the 
interior of the device enclosure. This 
label must be visible at the time of 
purchase. Please either indicate how 
this will be accomplished, or choose 
another location for the label and 
submit a new diagram. Response: 
The Revised FCC ID Label has been 
uploaded.


